
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Community High School District 218 

 

The Board of Education of Community High School District 218 will be holding a public hearing 

to discuss the waiver of the limitation of administrative costs per Section 17-1.5 of the Illinois 

School Code for Community High School District Number 218, Cook County, Illinois. The public 

hearing will be held on April 17, 2025 at 6:30pm at the Administrative Center, Dr. J. D. Petersen 

Academy, 10701 S. Kilpatrick Ave, Oak Lawn, Illinois. 

 

Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the district may 

contact 

 

Dr. Josh Barron 

Superintendent 

Community High School District 218 

10701 S. Kilpatrick Ave 

Oak Lawn, IL 60453 

 

Per the Illinois State Board of Education, school districts with administrative expenditures 

per pupil in the 25th percentile and below (the fourth quartile) for all districts of the same 

type (elementary, high school, or unit) may waive the limitation imposed under Section 

17-1.5 for any year following a public hearing and an affirmative vote of at least two-

thirds of the members of the school board.  


